
Philip 
Harland

From:Philip Harland
Sent:Thu, 14 Nov 2019 16:46:00 +0000
To:Leamey, Helen
Subject:Support for Application 2019/0366/FUL - New Aldi in Skelmersdale

To whom it may concern,

Yes, parking and size are an issue. I look forward to the new store.
P. Harland

Yours,

Philip Harland

8, Inchfield

8, Inchfield

Skelmersdale

WN8 6LP


